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23.02.24 

Re Mrs Brain  

Dear Parents and Carers of Yellowhammers, 

 

This is to inform you that your child’s class teacher, Mrs Brain has resigned. She wishes the children and school 

well. We will advertise a vacancy but for continuity nothing will change for the foreseeable.  

Your children in class continue to be well supported by Miss Jones (acting class teacher), Ms Szadowski, Ms Killick 

and Ms Deauville. These staff know the class well and continue to work under the guidance of Mrs Robinson and 

Ms Szadowski to assist in Yellowhammers.  

For any who know how we choose to staff you may be aware we have sometimes managed to find a new teacher 

in times of change who can start before the end of the year then move up to next class with the children. Without 

advertising I cannot know if that is a possible solution but this often stabilises cohorts in their move.  

You may feel anxious as to how this affects your child. The children in Yellowhammers will be completing their 

normal work in parallel to the other class.  I have visited the children today to talk about Mrs Brain’s leaving our 

school and reassure them that Miss Jones will continue to be their consistent adult. Please do talk to your child 

about this.  

As before, my sincerest thanks to all of you who have been so kind and supportive to the process. It is more 

manageable knowing you are calmly raising concerns to us via the right channels.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Liz Savage 

Headteacher of Jennett’s Park CE Primary 
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